
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF ALABAMA 

201 St. Louis St. 
Mobile, AL  36602 

 
 

Geraldine S. Lester                            251-441-5391 
Clerk 
 

April 23, 2002 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 
 

BANKRUPTCY PETITIONS, PLEADINGS, PAPERS 
 

NO LONGER ACCEPTED AT 
 

U.S. DISTRICT COURT, SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF ALABAMA 
 

AS OF JUNE 1, 2002 
 
 

  
 DO NOT file bankruptcy petitions, pleadings, claims or other bankruptcy 
related documents at the U.S. District Court, Southern District of Alabama, on 
or after June 1, 2002.  If you require after-hours assistance related to a 
bankruptcy case, telephone (251) 441-5649. 
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